
 

 

 

Study leave consent 16.5.25 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

I wrote to you at the start of the week about how well things had started with the English Literature 

exam and after the first full week of exams including the opening papers for Maths and Science, I am 

happy to report that Y11’s effort and commitment remains just as positive. 

 

I also explained our plans for study leave after the half term break in that when pupils do not have an 

examination, they will be allowed to continue their studies at home. There will always be lessons and 

revision support provided at Malbank for any pupils who prefer to remain in school and a schedule of 

the pre-exam session plan is attached below. Remember – we are happy for you to attend some, 

none or all sessions after half term – you decide what works best for your child. 

 

I initially asked you to email in to confirm if your child wished to remain in school or have the option 

to leave site and work at home after the holidays – could I ask all parents to do me the favour of 

filling in the following Microsoft form before the half term break if you wish to provide your consent 

for your child not being at school to ensure we have a clearer picture. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/qEpcWcgUSM 

 

On the final day of this half term, Friday 23rd May, all year 11 pupils will be sitting their English 

Language Paper 1. Having discussed the matter as a team and in recognition of the incredible work 

the students have put in, we would like to extend the study leave offer to begin immediately after this 

examination (ending at approx. 10.45am). At this point pupils will be allowed to go home to start 

their study leave, as long as parental permission has been given via the completion of the above 

form. We would ask that pupils make sure they have collected any revision materials they need 

before leaving if they choose to do so, especially Maths which is the first big exam we return to after 

the break. 

 

As will be the case after half term, any pupils wishing to remain with us to continue their studies are 

more than welcome to do so. Once again – massive thanks for all your support in this important 

period. 

 

Yours, 

   
John Harrison 

Headteacher 

Malbank School and Sixth Form 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/qEpcWcgUSM


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


